

Hello:














My name is Ethel Maske. I am your Western Conference Scholarships Chairman. I do hope you got paperwork in the schools and colorful signs in the churches and libraries to catch people’s eyes. It’s up to you to take care of our kids. We have wonderful programs like Voice of Democracy and Patriot’s Pen.








You can get new Auxiliary members to help so you will also be helping all members. If you put this in the local paper, let your Department Chairman know. Report all things you do for Voice of Democracy and Patriot’s Pen, also don’t forget our JROTC kids. 
Deadlines for Voice of Democracy and Patriot’s Pen:


Midnight Nov 1st entry to Post.








November 15th complete Post judging.






December 15th complete District judging






January 10th complete Department judging





January 15th Department winner to Washington, DC
        Voice of Democracy--audio CD or flash drive of the recorded essay, 3 to 5 minutes only.









        Patriot’s Pen, typed essay of 300-400 words no graphics. Student entry form complete, all words must be counted, except theme.



Don’t forget we are in this wonderful organization for the veterans and their families.














Keeping veterans in our hearts. So off to work we go.




Western Conference Scholarships Chairman





Ethel Maske
angelstar44@cox.net

